
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Finance Committee

FROM: Robert Dehnert
Director of Special Services

DATE : August 9, 2021

RE: Purchase of Service Agreement: B-2 Facilitator
Faribault/Northfield

Please consider approving the Purchase of Service Agreement between
Faribault and Northfield for a B-2 Facilitator. Currently, the B-2 Facilitator is
an employee of the Faribault Public Schools and Northfield would like to
continue purchasing some of her services. Based on the December 1 child
count for the previous year, Northfield’s portion of her total salary and
supplies will be 45%.

If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thanks!

Rob Dehnert


